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Youth Mass was held on Saturday January 16th. Our Next youth Mass is scheduled for Sunday Feb. 7th at 

10:30 am 

Working on a letter to go out to the parents of the Reconciliation and First Holy Communion Classes , 

Setting the protocol and rehearsal dates. 

Planning Ideas for the Faith Food & Fun for April 

Have thoughts to maybe have Vacation Bible Camp this summer. Looking into Kits that are available 

Classes are running smoothly thus far, at parent-Teacher conferences in December, the parents 

expressed how much the children and them as parents are happy with the program this year!  

 

7 Families with Balances due: who of which are on a payment plan. 

Total of registration income collected as of December 2015- $ 3,025.00 

Total Balance left to collect in 2016 $ 690.00 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chris Herschel 

CRE 


